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         Thursday 13th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
The children have made an excellent start to the spring term and although we are looking 
forward to the warmer sunnier days ahead, the weather remains very cold so please do remind 
your child to continue to wrap up warmly for break times and outdoor activities. 
 
World Book Day 
On Friday 7th March, we will be celebrating World Book Day. This is a special day where we 
come together as a school community to celebrate our love of reading. This was celebrated as 
a strength of the school by Ofsted who were incredibly impressed by our very successful 
approach to reading across the school. This year we are inviting the children to come to school 
dressed as one of their favourite book or story characters. We have attached another letter with 
some ideas for homemade costumes that won’t lead to any additional expense or you can get 
your creative hats on and use these ideas to make a costume for your own character. Please do 
ensure that your child also wears appropriate footwear and is dressed warmly as we will still be 
going outside for break and lunch time. During the day, we will also be organising a book swap, 
so please do encourage your child to bring in any books they no longer read to participate in 
this exciting exchange. As always, reading is a key focus at Warren Park because we believe it 
opens the door to endless adventures and learning opportunities. We encourage you to 
continue supporting your child's reading journey by reading with them regularly at home and 
completing their reading logs. 
 
Red Nose Day 
On Friday 21st March, we will be supporting the 40th anniversary of Red Nose Day. Children are 
invited to come to school in non-uniform, wearing something red, and to bring in a donation for 
this fantastic charity. We are also selling red noses in the school office at £2 each. We hope the 
children will enter into the spirit of Comic Relief and have lots of fun during the day.  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
Parents’ Evening 
After half term, we will be sending out booking information about our Parents’ Evening sessions 
which will take place on Tuesday 18th March and Thursday 20th March. These are very 
important meetings as it is an opportunity for us to share your child’s achievements and 
consider how we can work together to ensure that they get the very best out of all of the 
opportunities that lie ahead.  

 
Inset Days 2024 / 25        
Just a reminder that Monday 21st July and Tuesday 22nd July 2025 are inset days and school 

will be closed for the children. 
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Future Dates 

We have included some important future dates below. Please look out for year group specific 

letters and check the website for additional events and key dates. 

 

2025 Dates 

Date Time Event 

Friday 7/3/25 all day World Book Day 

Tuesday 18/3/25 3.30 - 6.30 pm Parents Evening 

Thursday 20/3/25 3.30 - 6.30 pm Parents Evening 

Friday 21/3/25 all day Red Nose Day 

Friday 13/6/25 afternoon Year 5/6 picnic and sports day 

Thursday 19/6/25 afternoon Y5/6 reserve picnic and sports day 

Friday 20/6/25 afternoon Year 3 / 4 picnic and sports day 

Friday 27/6/25 morning Year R picnic and sports day 

Friday 27/6/25 afternoon  Year 1, 2 picnic and sports day 

Wednesday 9/7/25 3.30 - 4.45 pm Open Afternoon 

Monday 14/7/25 evening 

Year 6 Production at Park 
Community Theatre 

Tuesday 15/7/25 evening 

Wednesday 16/7/25 evening 

Thursday 17/7/25 evening Summer Ball 

 
 

With very best wishes, 

 Elizabeth Cooper 

 


